
The first fairway of the future Pals Golf Course on the Costa 
Brava. Clearing was done in August, soil spread and sown in 
October. In the warm Spanish climate play should be 

possible early next Summer. 

m 
CORRESPONDENCE 

F. W. Hawtree, Esq., 
Hon. Editor, 
"British Golf Greenkeeper", 
Addington Court Golf Club, 
Addington, Croydon, Surrey. 
Dear Mr. Hawtree, 

I would be very grateful if you could 
publish my thanks for a wonderful surprise I 
got after the Presentation of Prizes at our 
annual Competition at the Northumberland 
Golf Club, when our Chairman, Mr. Jack 
Simpson, said they had one more presentation 
to make, and called on Mr. Leslie Jones to 
present me with a clock that goes for 400 
days. I t was really a very pleasant shock as 
I had not the slightest idea till it was 
announced. Our Chairman and Mr. Jones 
said a few kind words. When I got my 
surprise over I managed to give my very 

grateful thanks to the company and I was 
very pleased to accept this very wonderful 
present at the Northumberland Golf Club, 
and again I thank the Committee and all 
members of the Section. I might add it was 
the best meeting for attendance I have ever 
seen and especially pleasing to see so many 
young members. I will still be attending the 
meetings as usual and always look forward to 
them. I am sure our Chairman, Jack 
Simpson, and Secretary', D. A. Earsman, will 
make a good team, along with a keen com-
mittee, and that the Section will continue to 
grow. We also owe our thanks to Mr. L. A. 
Jones and Mr. C. N. Storey for their valuable 
help to the Greenkeepers' Association. I am 
also very honoured to be elected a Vice-
President of our Section. 

Kind regards, 
T O M O L I V E R . 

Hitch on 
and away you go 
with a 

P.J.M. 
S P R A Y E R 

why not 
write for details to 
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